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SPRING 2017 PRAYER LETTER # 2 

 
 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 

“Only fear the Lord, and serve Him in truth with all your heart: for consider how great things He hath done 
for you.” (1 Samuel 12:24)   
 

The fear of the Lord is the beginning of knowledge according to Proverbs 1:7. Once you have a realization of hell and a 
wonderful Saviour Who took our judgement for our sin, you understand the great things He has done for you. He not only 
died for our sins, but rose again to justify us of our sins. Oh, what a Saviour we have! Why would we not want to serve Him 
in truth with all our heart? There is a world that needs the Truth of the Word of God. Without the Scriptures, they will never 
know the Truth and be able to serve Christ with all their hearts. Will you help us get the Scriptures to those who are pleading 
for Bibles, so they can consider how great things the Lord has done for them? 

 
What a joy it was to be with our precious friends, Jerry and Becky Jackson and their 
three boys, missionaries to Western Canada. Marie and I flew up to Edmonton, 
Alberta, Canada the first of May for their new church plant campaign. We provided 
10,000 John/Romans books to pass out for house to house visitation. There are 
200,000 people in that area of Edmonton without a Gospel preaching church. 
Brother Jackson wrote a tremendous Gospel tract for soul winning. It is my privilege 
to provide 10,000 of them for the new church outreach. Several Canadian churches 
helped in the initial plant of True Life Baptist Church. It was such a blessing to be with 
them for a couple of weeks for this exciting endeavor.  

 
I also got to preach for Pastor Jim Price at Vision 
Baptist Church in Leduc, Alberta, Canada. They 
are one of our many Seedline churches. They are 
getting out the Scriptures all over that part of 
Canada as well as helping missionaries in other 
countries. We enjoyed meeting with Pastor Price 
and his Seedline director, Brother Smith. and 
their wives over a delicious Chinese dinner. I was 
able to help them with ideas to further their 
Scripture ministry. This wonderful Canadian 
pastor and his people were more than kind to us. 

 
Our youngest granddaughter, Alana Ford, graduated Salutatorian from Temple Baptist Academy in Powell, TN.  
Also, Alana was the Homecoming Queen and made all-star and most valuable player in three sports. We are 
extremely proud of our beautiful, hardworking granddaughter. She will be going to Crown College in 
September.  Please pray for her.  She wants God’s perfect will for her life. 
 
May God bless each of you for your service to our Lord Jesus Christ.  It is such a privilege to serve our loving 
Saviour.  May God continue to use us all for His glory and for the furtherance of the Gospel 
 
Yours for Christ and His Word,                                                                                                                                                

Bob & Marie Ford—Eph. 3:20, 21                         WE MUST PUBLISH, OR THEY WILL PERISH!          
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